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COMPLETION OF SUBSCRIPTION OF NEW SHARES IN LIDL 

 

 
Where capitalized terms are used in this announcement and not otherwise defined, such 
capitalized terms shall bear the same meanings as ascribed to them in the Announcement 
No. 00134 dated 7 February 2014, relating to the proposed investment in an integrated 
resort in Jeju, Korea. 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Genting Singapore PLC (“GENS” or “the Company”) 
refers to the announcement made by the Company on 7 February 2014 (“Announcement”). 
 
The Board is pleased to announce that, on 28 March 2014, all the conditions precedent 
under the Subscription Agreement entered into on 7 February 2014 by DSIL have been 
satisfied. DSIL has completed its Subscription in LIDL on 1 April 2014. 
 
The Subscription is not expected to have any material impact on the earnings per share and 
consolidated net tangible assets per share of the GENS group for the current financial year 
ending 31 December 2014. 
 
None of the Directors, controlling shareholders or substantial shareholders of the Company 
has any interest, direct or indirect, in the Subscription.  
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Tan Hee Teck 
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